
Date 22.01.2024
Holly Class Reading Breakfast - Monday 26th February

Dear Parents/carers,

Please come to our Reading Breakfast!

We would like to invite you to join Holly class for their reading breakfast on Monday 26th
February.

After dropping off your child, just pop into the hall (via the main entrance) and you can enjoy
some refreshments, while you wait for the children to be registered.

At about 9:10, the Holly class children will join you in the hall and have the chance to share their
reading books with you. It would be great if you could work with a very small group, including
your child and give them a chance to read some of their reading book to you.

We passionately believe that reading is the most important thing your child will learn at our
school. Everything else depends on it, so we put as much energy as we possibly can into
making sure that every single child learns to read as quickly as possible. We hope this event will
be very enjoyable and a great way to encourage your child to see reading as important and fun!

So, If you have about half an hour to spare, then please come and join us! Please fill in the form
below to let us know you can come and send it in with your child as soon as possible. Thank
you.

✀----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Holly Class Reading Breakfast - Monday 26th February.

Name of child - ___________________________ I will be able to attend the Reading Breakfast on
26/2/24

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)

The Firs Lower School • Station Road, Ampthill, Bedford MK45 2QR
Telephone: (01525) 402735

Email: office@firslower.org • Web www.firslower.co.uk

http://www.firslower.co.uk


signed ____________________________________________


